
Let's Keep Each Other Safe!

Dear Families,

As you may be aware, the number of
COVID-19 cases in the Greater
Manchester area is rising steadily,
and so are the number of
hospitalizations.

We need your help to keep our workers and your family members safe!
Please follow best practices such as:

▪ Hand-
washing

▪ Distancing
from
others

▪ Wearing
a
mask

▪ Getting
vaccinated

▪ Staying
out
of
program

Preferences  

 

https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d


if
individual
has
any
symptoms

▪ Staying
out
of
program
if
anyone
in
the
household
is
waiting
for
test
results
for
COVID
or
has
tested
positive
for
COVID

▪ Letting
in-
person
program
know
if
client
or
anyone
living
in
the
home
has
COVID

Visit https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-
sick/prevention.html for more tips.

I believe that together we can keep our families and staff safe and healthy.
Thank you for your help!

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html


Best, 
Janet

Janet Bamberg 
President & CEO 
The Moore Center
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